COMMISSIONERS: RONALD A. BRISÉ, CHAIRMAN LISA POLAK EDGAR ART GRAHAM EDUARDO E. BALBIS JULIE I. BROWN



DIVISION OF REGULATORY ANALYSIS BETH W. SALAK DIRECTOR (850) 413-6600

## Hublic Service Commission

April 13, 2012

Ms. Cheryl Martin Florida Public Utilities Company P.O. Box 3395 West Palm Beach, FL 33402

Re: FPUC Revised Conservation Program Standards

Dear Ms. Martin:

We have reviewed the revised Program Standards for the Florida Public Utilities Company (FPUC) Demand-Side Management Plan submitted to the Commission via a letter from Mr. Myron Rollins of Black & Veatch dated March 16, 2012.

Since all the changes are consistent with Order No. PSC-10-0678-PAA-EG, issued November 12, 2010, approving FPUC's DSM Plan, the revised Program Standards are acceptable, and are therefore administratively approved.

Thank you, and if you have any further needs or questions regarding this matter, please contact myself or Traci Matthews of my staff and we will be more than happy to assist you.

Sincerely,

Tom Ballinger

Supervisor, Energy Resource Planning Section

TB/tm

cc:

Myron Rollins, Black & Veatch